

Office of the Parish President

TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT P.O. Box 6097 HOUMA, LOUISIANA 70361-6097



FAX: (985) 873-6409 E-MAIL: gdove@tpcg.org

<u>Memorandum</u>

TO:

All Residents

FROM:

Gordon E. Dove, Parish President

DATE:

Tuesday, May 25, 2021

RE:

Government Towers Re-Opening

This memo is to serve as notification that Government Towers will re-open to the public and we shall be returning to business as per pre-COVID conditions effective tomorrow, Wednesday, May 26, 2021. Security protocols shall remain the same. All public will be required to wear a face mask upon entering the building.